
 

May 4, 2015 

 

 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Director, Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0870 

 

Re: Docket No. 140060-WS, Sanlando Utilities Corporation 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

Seminole County Environmental Services has reviewed Document No. 02270-15 dated April 23, 2015, 

Staff Recommendations related to the above referenced Docket Number that will be presented at the 

May 5
th

 Public Service Commission meeting.  Please consider this our support for the staff 

recommended rate of $21.57 for Wastewater Flat Rate in lieu of our attendance at this meeting.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Deb Smith at (407) 665-2148 or me at (407) 665-2003. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carol Hunter, P.E. 

Environmental Services Director 

Seminole County  

 

 

 

Cc: Deb Smith, Sr. Financial Division Manager 

 Keino Young, Esq. PSC 

 Patti Daniels, PSC 

 William Bilenky, Manson Bolves Donaldson, P.A. 

 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
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